
NETTLESWORTH SCHOOL COMMUNITY GROUP 

(NSCG)

NSCG is a charity registered with the Charity Commission. 

Members are school staff and parents/carers. 

Our purpose is to assist and fund extra-curriculum activities 

for the benefit of our school children.

We are looking to recruit helpers for the running of our 

future events eg. school fayres, special events etc.

We will also be reviewing our current board of trustees and 

welcoming new trustees/members.

If you are interested in helping the group with school events 

or interested in becoming a trustee/member, we are holding 

our next meeting on Wednesday the 28th April at 4.30pm in 

the school hall. If you would like to attend, please contact 

Papi via email:

p.taieb500@nettlesworth.durham.sch.uk

NSCG supporting Nettlesworth Primary School

mailto:p.taieb500@nettlesworth.durham.sch.uk

